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Firearms Enforcement Funding Opportunity 

 

Pursuant to 20 ILCS 2605/2605-605(10), members of the Violent Crime Intelligence Task Force 
(VCITF) are eligible to receive grants from the State Police Revocation Enforcement Fund if they 
collaborate with the ISP to  

• conduct enforcement operations against persons whose Firearm Owner's Identification 
Cards have been revoked or suspended and yet have failed to comply with the 
requirements of Section 9.5 of the Firearm Owners Identification Card Act; and 

• enforce provisions of the Firearm Owners Identification Card Act, the Firearm Concealed 
Carry Act, the Firearm Dealer License Certification Act, and Article 24 of the Criminal Code 
of 2012. 

Local law enforcement agencies interested in this collaborative effort to reduce and prevent 
illegal possession and use of firearms, firearm related homicides, and other violent crimes should 
contact Lieutenant Craig Nolan with the ISP Division of Criminal Investigations at 
ISP.GLO@illinois.gov.  Grant funds will be awarded through intergovernmental contracts written 
and executed in conformity with the Intergovernmental Cooperation Act. 

Applications, in the form of an Intergovernmental Agency Agreement, will open from July 1 -31, 
with evaluation and awards to occur in August. The IGA will be able to be downloaded from the 
ISP LE Portal beginning July 1, 2022. 
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